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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

CHANGE IN NAME OF DEGREES 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve a change in the name of the Bachelor of 
Science in Family Studies with a major in Early Childhood to Bachelor of Science in Education 
with a major in Interdisciplinary Early Childhood Education and the Master of Science in Family 
Studies with a major in Early Childhood to Master of Science in Education with a major in 
Interdisciplinary Early Childhood Education, effective in the fall 2005 semester. 
 
Background:   The proposed program revisions are necessary due to the move of the early 
childhood program from the Department of Family Studies in the College of Agriculture to the 
Department of Special Education and Rehabilitation Counseling in the College of Education. 
 
These program revisions have the approval of the Undergraduate Council, Graduate Council, 
Senate Council, and University Senate.  The Interim Provost of the university supports this 
recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


